
GMVEMS Council 
General Meeting 
May 24, 2022 
 
 
     
PRESENT:  
David Gerstner, DFD/MMRS/Past-President  
Chad Hollinger, Sidney FD/President-Elect/Code of 
Regulations 
Joe Burdick, Premier Health 
Cameron Jackson, Xenia/App Committee  
Justin Buehler, Clearcreek TWP/Nominations 
Chris Freeze, Premier Health/Education  
Paula Balcom, Riverside FD/PR 
Josh Lawrence, Fairborn FD/CQI 
Woody Goffinett, Wilson Health 
Nick Judge, Dayton FD 
Kendra Harris, Dayton FD/Research  
Andy Harp, Miami Valley Fire District/Response to 
Violence 
Daria Tikhonova, Miami Valley Hospital South 
Jeremy Lane, JEMS/Legislative   
Mark Johnston, Christ Hospital 
Joanna Pittenger, Bradford Fire 
Tom Wallace, Guest, Past Farmersville Fire Chief 
Brian Kuntz, Past President 
Mark Senseman, UVMC, Past President 
Karen Jamison, Past President 
Keith Knisley , Huber Heights Fire 
John Russell, Huber Heights Fire 
Nathan Pulliam, Dayton Fire 
Dallas Davis, Sidney Fire 
David Roth, Kettering Fire 
Chip Protsman, Kettering Police 

Martha Closy, DMAT 
Leslie Gardone, Council Treasurer, GTFD, MRT 
Mitch Robbins, Kettering Fire 
Michael Guadagno, Education Co-Chair, 
Washington Township Fire 
Ian Emmons, Washington Township Fire 
Toni Holmes, Realtor 
Paige Rogalisnki, Reentry 
Matt Clark, Premier 
Jamesha Maxwell, Access Center 
Anne Berdanier, Box 21 
Elizabeth Sheridan, Miami Valley 
Sarah Pearson, Dayton Children's 
Randy Marriott, Premier Health 
Sarah Hackenbracht, GDAHA 
Patricia Bernitt, GDAHA 
Steve Stein, Butler Township, Past President 
Felix Shanahan Springfield 
Nicholas Hosford, Dayton 
Jeff Bruggeman, Xenia Fire 
Garrett Russell 
Chad McInturff, Trotwood 
Don Stose, Past President 
William Rose, Dayton Fire/MMRS 
Jacqueline Tyler, Dayton Fire/MMRS 
Sandy Lehrter, GDAHA 
 

 
Call to Order:  The March 22, 2022, general meeting of the Greater Miami Valley EMS Council was called to 
order 3:05 p.m. by President Chris Marker. Self-introductions were made. 
 
Secretary’s Report:  The draft minutes from the March 22, 2022, Council meeting were accepted as 
presented. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  No report. 
 
President’s Report:  The work has been focused on planning today’s anniversary event.  
 
Executive Committee Report:  No report. 
 
Membership/Change of Voting Reps:  The following voting representative requests were received and 
approved after a vote: 
 

• Trotwood Fire, Voting representative: Chad McInturff 
 

• UD EMS – Alternate Voting Representative: Haley Rodeffer 
 
Committee Reports: 
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A. Medical 
 

Drug Bag Exchange:  Chris Marker reported the drug bag tags have been updated on bags. 
 
Standing Orders: John Russel reported the final version has been uploaded a week ago.  All should 
ensure they have the most recent version by looking for the 50th Anniversary Logo on it.  If an urgent 
error is found, it will be fixed.  Any grammatical errors will be fixed in next year’s release. The quick 
sheets were uploaded today.   

 
B. Pre-Hospital Care:   

 
Education Committee: Mike Guadagno reported that the protocol testing closes on June 1, 2022.  
After that is the post-test cycle.  There are 4,261 profiles in the database. The forms needed are in the 
implementation guide.  

 
 

C. PR Committee:  Paula Balcom provided an overview of the work done to prepare foe the 50th 
anniversary celebration.  There were television interviews from Channel 2 and Channel 7 with David 
Gerstner and Chris Marker.   

 
 
Adjournment: There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 3:20 p.m., and the group 

proceeded with the Anniversary Celebration, Awards Ceremony, and guest speakers.  

      


	PRESENT:

